Notes of PPG meeting Tuesday 17th July 2012
Present:  Dr. Linn, Deborah, Liza, Wendy, Margaret C, Sara, Susan, Margaret & Barry Easter, Phil & June.
Everyone was welcomed to the meeting.

Apologies – John Bridges
Minutes of Meeting on  19th June agreed and signed
Matters arising – Flu Clinics – No dates are available. 


WI are happy to serve tea/coffee again. 


Raffle will again be organised. 


Prizes have been offered by Patients Alan & Barbara. 
Treasurers Report   –   The current balance is £209.54. 
Bank statement still not received. Treasurer will request one
Surgery News –  Our PPG and surgery website are highly thought of.

Premises Update. – Planning permission has been granted for a two story extension. 3 quotes have been received:- Byford, Francis and B&M Easter. Dr Linn will request a bank loan and B&M Easter will be instructed to proceed. 


Time scale was discussed but builder will have to inform us of his availability.

Car Park – Anderson quote has been accepted. A start date in approximately 4 weeks will be negotiated by Deborah. 

The tree stump will be removed one Sunday before this. 

June has applied to UDC – Jubilee Fund for a grant. 

The Car Park Survey was unfortunately not very well supported.

Funding / Grants – June is trying to identify possible grants and will need at least 3 quotes for the equipment that will be needed in the new rooms.

A sponsored walk will be organised and Paul Goddard will be asked to lead this on either Tuesday 4th September, Saturday 8th September or Thursday 13th September.
Publicity/Display – This will be decided when walk date is finalised and start date of work is agreed.

AOB – Deborah brought up other ways of communication for patients as in other surgeries, e.g. Twitter, blogs etc. There was a discussion with differing views regarding websites, emails, mobile phones etc. It was felt that this was a surgery management issue and will be dealt with through their meetings.

IT personnel in the surgery will be asked to explore options.

Date of next meeting – 21st August 2012 at 5.30pm 


Apologies – Wendy and Susan 
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